

Holy Family Catholic High School

Virgin's Lane, Thornton, Liverpool L23 4UL Tel: 0151 924 6451 Fax: 0151 932 1417 Headteacher: Mr M Symes BA(Hons), NPQH

Wednesday, 17 July 2024

Dear parents, relatives and carers,

We are pleased to write to you today to celebrate with you the success of your child being awarded their gold badge. We reserve gold badges for those pupils who achieve over 450 merits in an academic year, and recognise the effort, determination and high standards that it takes for a pupil to reach this milestone.

Therefore, your child receiving this award demonstrates a number of key attributes that they have:

- How hard they work in class to make progress.
- How polite and respectful they are around the school.
- How well they apply and involve themselves.
- How determined they are to succeed.
- How well organised they are.

In years gone by, we have been able to dedicate an afternoon to our gold award badge holders to suitably reward them for their efforts. Unfortunately, due to the poor weather conditions and the need to rearrange other activities, we have been forced to postpone this event. However, we do plan to recognise this achievement when pupils return in September.

We would also like to express our gratitude for your support and to say how proud we are of the wonderful role model your child is.

Yours faithfully,

Miss Harris Mrs Holt Mr Crawford Mr McTeague
Year 10 Progress Year 9 Progress Year 8 Progress
Leader Leader Leader

Mr McTeague
Year 7 Progress
Leader